
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
The entrance examinations for the grades 5 and 6 preparatory classes are scheduled for: 
 

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 6, 2016 at 8:30 a.m. 
 
In order to register your son/daughter for an exam, please complete the registration form and 
return it to our Admissions Office by Friday, January 29, 2016.  Please note that there is a 
$30.00 fee for writing the exam that can be paid in person or by cheque, made payable to De La 
Salle College.  Please attach your payment to the completed registration form. 
 
Once we have received your registration form, you will be sent a letter of confirmation including 
details regarding the examination process. 
 
If you have any further questions regarding the entrance exam, please contact our Admissions 
Office at 416-969-8771, extension 223. 
  
 

PREPARATORY ENTRANCE EXAMINATION FOR GRADES 5 and 6 
REGISTRATION FORM - SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 6, 2016 

 
Student’s Last Name: _________________________________________________ 
 
Student’s First Name: _________________________________________________ 
 
Gender:  Male      Female  
   
Applying for: Grade 5     Grade 6   
 
Parent/Guardian Name: _________________________________________________ 
 
Mailing Address: _________________________________________________ 
 

_________________________________________________ 
 

_________________________________________________ 
 
E-mail: _________________________________________________ 
 
 

** Please enclose $30.00 testing fee ** 

  


